NYN Web Committee
September 19, 2015

Web committee is again working on re-designing the NYN AFG website with the following goals:
A modern look and feel

Better information organization

A responsive website (resizes automatically based on the device’s screen size)

The ability to easily update the site

The committee has met twice since the start of the year. The first task was to review other
Al-Anon sites with a focus on design and navigation along with content. The outcome was that
our site contains a large volume of information. However, it can be difficult to find. We are
currently working on the second task, which is content organization based on a specific topic -
Professionals, About Al-Anon & How Al-Anon Works, How to Find a Meeting, Area Information,
Alateen. Each committee member volunteer to cover one topic. Our deadline is December 1,
2015.

The previous committee had already created a new layout. The images are from Area Al-Anon
members. We will be using this layout as our new starting point. The goal is to have a
redesigned site to demo at the Spring Assembly in May 2016.
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